
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

We met on March 9, 2020 with a good 
attendance.

We discussed our upcoming events  and 
were pretty sure that we were ready for 
them.  Then came the Corona Virus.  The 
next meeting would have been on April 
13th but with the Corona Virus Pandemic 
we have decided to cancel this meeting.  

Also we would have had our club Spring picnic and hunt on May 
10,2020 along with our May meeting on the same day. 
Unfortunately we will be canceling these events also.  I hope 
that by June we will be able to get back to our regular 
schedule.  

If you are able to get out to hunt save your finds for find of 
the month.  We will have a catch up of the months we missed, 
hopefully at the June meeting. For those of you that paid for 
the spring hunt we can refund the fee or keep it and use it for 
your entry in the fall Club members only hunt at the picnic.  
Hopefully this problem will not affect our August open hunt.  

I do know that the Lancaster club has canceled their open hunt 
and club hunt. I also contacted Joe Jorgensen and it looks like 
he will be canceling his Ocean City Hunt as well.

I'm sure that other clubs running hunts early this year will be 
following suit just to be on the safe side.  

FINDS OF THE MONTH:  Jewelry---ring---Pat Bidding
Coin---1954 Wash. Quarter---By Derr
Misc.---rosary---Joe Adrian

Well that is all for now.  We will let everyone know if things 
change.

GOOD DETECTING
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


